Steven Seee

From: Kerri Fiske <kfiske32@yahoo.com>

Sent: Saturday, February 22, 2025 5:08 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc: Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.; policastrogroup@gmail.com
Subject: I support Bill H-5351

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Kerri Fiske, and [ am a patient at Citrine Aesthetics in Cumberland, Rhode
Island. I have received all of my cosmetic injectable treatments from their skilled
providers and have always been beyond satisfied with their expertise and care.

As aregistered nurse for 4 years, [ have performed far more complex and high-risk
procedures than these treatments. It is undoubtedly within a nurse’s scope of practice
to administer aesthetic injectables, especially when they have the proper certifications,
knowledge, and expertise. It is heartbreaking to hear that these highly qualified
professionals are being restricted from performing the services they are trained to
provide.

I fully support Bill H5351 and urge its passage to allow these dedicated nurses to
continue doing what they do best—helping their clients feel confident and cared for.

Sincerely,

Kerri Fiske
7743061477

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone



